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School Council Minutes 

Wednesday 27th September 2017 

 

Staff  

Miss Whiteley  

Pupils  

Shi Ying (Y1 EC), Patrick (Y1 DC), John (Y2HS), Leesha (Y2MS), Davina (Y3ES), Hafsa (Y3LH), Michael 

(Y3RK), Areena (Y4SB), Lubaya (Y4DM), Olaseni (Y4DM), Tia (Y5RA), J’maarni (Y5RA), Lilanna (Y5LM), 

Adwaya (Y5LM), Alex (Y6MJ), Keira (Y6MJ), Keira (Y6SK), Umaad (Y6SK) 

Apologies 

 

Aiden (Y1CC) and Savanna (Y6MJ) – Absent  

 

1. Welcome 

Miss Whiteley welcomed everyone to the first school council meeting of the year. 

2. The Purpose of School Council 

Miss Whiteley talked about why we have a school council and how important being a class 

representative is as the holder is not only an ambassador and a ‘voice’ for their class but for 

the whole school. 

 

3. School Council Roles 

The Council discussed the roles of Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary and Treasurer. 

Representatives from years 4, 5 and 6 chose to nominate themselves or others for a 

particular role while other representatives seconded their nomination. 

It was decided that Savanna would be Chair, Lilanna Vice-Chair, Keira Secretary and Alex 

would be the Treasurer.  

Miss Whiteley then talked about the roles of EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) 

representative and Parents/School Governors representative. The council discussed who 

would like to hold these positions.  Keira and Umaad volunteered to be EYFS 

representatives while Adwaya opted to take on the responsibility of being the representative 

for Parents and the School Governors.  
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4. Children in Need 

Miss Whiteley asked the councillors if school should take part in Children in Need this year 

and try and raise lots of money. The council voted unanimously that we should. 

 

Action: Representatives to ask their classes if school should take part in raising money for 

Children in Need and if so what could we do to raise some money? 

 

 

5. Playground Markings 

Mrs Stott spoke to the council about playground markings and asked if they would like new 

playground markings and if so what. Mrs Stott showed the councillors some examples in a 

brochure to give them some ideas.  

 

Action: Representatives to ask their classes two questions.  

1. Would you like some new playground markings? 

2. If yes, what markings would you like?  

 

6. AOB 

None 

 

 

Next Meeting is on Wednesday 4th October 


